
 
       As a mother of a young child I have been very informed about vaccinations there 
repercussions and benefits and I choose to vaccinate my child with safe knowledge and in a 
more friendly spaced out matter. I oppose this(  HB 3063) and the force of vaccinations on 
people as we have free rights as how we should take care of our children the government should 
not. There are many facts that say how vaccinations cause death and can be harmful the way the 
cdc scheduled is suggesting. Please take in consideration that you could be harming the 
american children rather then benefiting them by giving vaccinations too soon or in such large 
doses or at all. Please for god grace on the future of are children let the Oregon personal belief 
exemptions continue.    
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